
I was used to the school because I live in the area but I was 

still not sure where I was going. I came from a really small 

primary school with approximately 95 pupils so this school 

seemed HUGE compared to what I was used to. One of my 

biggest worries was not knowing my way around. On the 

taster day my friend and I did not know that there were two 

buildings (the main building and the H.E block) so we did not 

know where our next lesson was. We looked really lost so an 

older pupil came up to us and offered to take us to our next 

lesson. She was really nice and she soon showed us where to 

go. After the first few days I knew exactly where I was going. I 

was also wondering where I was going to put my bags. I soon 

found out that we have lockers to put our bags in. 

I soon got used to the school and I am now happy! 

By Harriet Toft 
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